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8t March 2017

Dear mother, father or carer

Nursery will be going on a trip to Westminster Bridge on Monday 27" March 2017.
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning to school before lunch. We are
out of school for only the morning so the children do not need a packed lunch.

Children should be dressed in full school uniform wearing suitable coats and shoes
for walking.

We will be travelling to Westminster Bridge by tube train and will need as many
parents as possible to accompany us on this trip. Please let us know if you are able to

come.

Best wishes

Gill Beesley
Nursery teacher
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